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Washington, DC, August 15, 2023 — Genevieve N. Johnson Senior Daycare

Center (gnjseniordaycare.com) is proud to announce its selection as the Lead

Agency for Ward 4 in the Fiscal Year 2024 Lead Agency Grant program. This

esteemed grant, awarded by the Bowser Administration and the Department of

Aging and Community Living (DACL), reflects the Center's commitment to

enhancing the lives of senior citizens aged 60 and older through crucial social

services, information resources, nutrition assistance, and other impactful

senior-focused initiatives.

.

Thelma Burless, Executive Director of the GNJ Senior Daycare Center,

expressed her excitement about this significant achievement: "On behalf of our

devoted staff, cherished seniors, caregivers, and our broader community, we

are thrilled to have been chosen as the recipient of the FY2024 Lead Agency

Grant. Our ongoing mission centers on delivering exceptional programs and

services to Washington, DC's senior citizens. This collaboration with DACL and

our Ward 4 Community underscores our commitment to advocating for and

serving our exceptional seniors. Over the past four decades, we have

consistently delivered top-notch programs, and now, as the lead agency for

Ward 4, we look forward to expanding our impact and sharing our positive

energy with an even wider audience."

The Genevieve N. Johnson Senior Day Care Center, affectionately known as the

GNJ, has been entrusted with the role of leading this significant endeavor. With

a steadfast dedication to adult care, GNJ focuses on fostering moments of joy

and enriching the lives of senior community members.
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The FY2024 Lead Agency Grant Program reaffirms the Genevieve N. Johnson

Senior Daycare Center's dedication to elevating the quality of life for seniors,

ensuring they can age with dignity and support. This grant underscores the

Center's status as a trailblazer in senior care, empowering it to extend its

successful approach to multiple sites within Ward 4.
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For additional details regarding the Genevieve N. Johnson Senior Day Care

Center and its initiatives, kindly visit gnjseniordaycare.com. To learn more

about the Lead Agency Grant program and discover additional resources aimed

at supporting older adults residing in DC, please explore dacl.dc.gov.

###

About Genevieve N. Johnson Senior Day Care Center
Genevieve N. Johnson Senior Day Care Center, also known as the GNJ, is a

leading adult care program with a legacy spanning 41 years. Dedicated to

improving the lives of senior citizens, GNJ creates meaningful moments of joy

and provides essential services for the senior community. As the Fiscal Year

2024 Lead Agency for Ward 4, GNJ is poised to expand its impact and continue

its mission of enhancing the quality of life for seniors.

About DACL 
The Department of Aging and Community Living (DACL) is committed to

enriching the lives of senior citizens in the Washington, DC area. Through

various programs and initiatives, DACL empowers seniors to age in place

comfortably, access essential services, and maintain their independence within

a supportive community.


